
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Foley, Kevin (ACL/CDAP)' <Kevin.Foley@AoA.hhs.gov>

Date: 10/3/2013 10:32:57 AM
Subject: RE: No Cost Extension request for SC Award #90DR0034

Yes.

From: Foley, Kevin (ACL/CDAP) [mailto:Kevin.Foley@AoA.hhs.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 10:11 AM 
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Gerhard, Lori (ACL/CDAP)
Subject: RE: No Cost Extension request for SC Award #90DR0034 

Tony,

That's excellent and it sounds like Lori can join us, how about 10:45-11am?

We can use:
Your Dial In 1 -866-815-7196 
Passcode 9912747

Thanks,

Kevin

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2013 8:34 AM
To: Foley, Kevin (ACL/CDAP)
Subject: RE: No Cost Extension request for SC Award #90DR0034 

Kevin,

Yes, I am available.

From: Foley, Kevin (ACL/CDAP) [mailto:Kevin.Foley@AoA.hhs.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 2:56 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Gerhard, Lori (ACL/CDAP)
Subject: No Cost Extension request for SC Award #90DR0034

Hey Tony,

I hope everything is going well with you and the team in South Carolina. As you may be aware, Lori and I along with
several other ACL Staff are working limited hours during the shutdown.

If you have 15-30 minutes tomorrow, Lori will be working and available to chat regarding the No Cost Extension. 
Unfortunately, she is only allowed to be working from 9:30-11:30am tomorrow. If you are free during this time for a

quick phone call please let me know and I can get a call-in number set up. Otherwise, I can connect with you at a
later time to fill you in on what I know.

Sincerely,

Kevin Foley
Office of Integrated Programs
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